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Called	to	order	at	9:00	a.m.	

Carol	Kilmister	started	the	meeting	by	welcoming	everyone.		There	were	35	members	and	guests	in	
attendance.		Sue	Hilchey	spoke	of	today’s	presentation	on	Right	to	Know	by	NHSBA’s	Barret	Christina,	
Executive	Director	and	William	Phillips,	Staff	Attorney.		Sue	told	the	group	we	are	always	wanting	to	
hear	from	them	on	what	they	would	like	to	have	presentations	on.		Darlene	Simmons	mentioned	there	
has	been	inquires	about	Behavioral	Health.			

Carol	gave	the	Treasurer’s	report.		We	have	91	member	renewals;	we	would	love	to	reach	the	triple	
digits!		The	current	check	book	balance	is	$3,516.71.		We	do	not	anticipate	changing	our	dues	amount	of	
$15.00	per	year.			

Carol	did	the	gift	card	drawing.		Andrew	Sykes	from	the	City	of	Keene	was	the	winner.	

Larry	Budreau	from	City	of	Nashua	put	a	plug	in	for	the	presentation	on	Behavioral	Health.	

All	present	introduced	themselves	and	the	organization	they	represented.		A	great	presentation	was	
enjoyed	by	all	on	Right	to	Know	Considerations	for	HR	Professionals.	

Meeting	adjourned	at	11:06	a.m.	

Respectfully	submitted,	

Sharon	Patterson,	

ANHPEHERA	Secretary	


